
April 17, 2003

Dr. Akiro T. Tokuhiro, Reactor Director
226 Fulton Hall
University of Missouri–Rolla
Rolla, MO  65409-0170

SUBJECT: INITIAL EXAMINATION RESULTS LETTER, NO. 50-123/OL-03-01,
UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI–ROLLA

Dear Dr. Tokuhiro:  

This letter forwards to you personal privacy information associated with the operator licensing
examinations administered during the week of March 10, 2003.  This information supplements
the publicly available information in the examination report.  Enclosure 1 lists individual grades
for all candidates.  Enclosure 2 includes individual candidate summaries for all candidates
(License/Denial Letters and supporting documentation).  Due to items noted in the Examination
Report, sent under separate cover letter, I am requesting that you and your training staff
personnel review the individual Examination Reports (NRC forms 301-N-1) in detail for
assistance in improving your training program.

If you have any questions regarding the examination please contact Paul Doyle at
301-415-1058, or Internet e-mail pvd@nrc.gov.

Sincerely, 

/RA/

Patrick M. Madden, Section Chief
Research and Test Reactors Section
Operating Reactor Improvements Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Dr. Akiro T. Tokuhiro, Reactor Director April 17, 2003
226 Fulton Hall
University of Missouri–Rolla
Rolla, MO  65409-0170

SUBJECT: INITIAL EXAMINATION RESULTS LETTER, NO. 50-123/OL-02-01,
UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI–ROLLA

Dear Dr. Tokuhiro:  

This letter forwards to you personal privacy information associated with the operator licensing
examinations administered during the week of March 10, 2003.  This information supplements
the publicly available information in the examination report.  Enclosure 1 lists individual grades
for all candidates.  Enclosure 2 includes individual candidate summaries for all candidates
(License/Denial Letters and supporting documentation).  Due to items noted in the Examination
Report, sent under separate cover letter, I am requesting that you and your training staff
personnel review the individual Examination Reports (NRC forms 301-N-1) in detail for
assistance in improving your training program.

If you have any questions regarding the examination please contact Paul Doyle at
(301) 415-1058, or Internet e-mail at pvd@nrc.gov.

Sincerely, 

/RA/

Patrick M. Madden, Section Chief
Research and Test Reactors Section
Operating Reactor Improvements Program
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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